CORRESPONDENCE
2/15/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 00904-2019

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 11:20 AM

To: 'Melody Blain-Eilers'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer

Good Morning, Mr. and Mrs. Blain-Eilers.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190038, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you, and have a blessed day!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: AARP [mailto:aarpwebact@action.aarp.org]

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 10:14 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket 20190038 | Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer

Feb 15, 2019

Public Service Commission PSC PSC
FL

Dear Public Service Commission PSC,

As a Floridian age 50+, we are coping with skyrocketing healthcare and
housing prices with minimal increases in Social Security. An increase
on our monthly power bill adds up for people, like myself, who are on a
limited or fixed income.

Increasing our rates will only damage Florida communities by making it
harder for people to afford daily living necessities.

We are new to Florida and before we moved here all of our living
expenses where taken in consideration as to where we should move.
Electricity Was one of our main focuses, when considering Florida we
were a little unsure due to Florida's big push for all appliances, hot
water heaters, heating systems etc. to be electric. If the rates are
raised it would be a very serious hardship on us and | am sure MANY
OTHER SENIOR CITIZENS!



William and Melody Eilers
122 Seascape Dr. #701
Miramar Beach, Florida
32550

20190038

Sincerely,

Mrs. Melody Blain-Eilers

122 Seascape Dr.

#701

Miramar Beach, FL 32550

(661) 319-6979
melody@realtydimensions.com






